
 
 

Providing Diabetes Care and Education 

 

Dear Patient, 

 

Thank you for choosing Central Peninsula Diabetes Center! We look forward to meeting you! In our facility 

we offer comprehensive care, education and support for people living with diabetes. We hope to assist 

you in developing a personalized diabetes care plan and to encourage you on your health journey. 

Depending on your specific needs, we may make recommendations for a single therapy or treatment, or 

we may combine therapy options and technologies to help you meet your treatment goals.  

During your visit you may meet with our Receptionist, Medical Assistant, Nurse Educator, Nurse 

Practitioner and other team members. We need time to get to know you and we would like you to get to 

know us and the care we provide. Please plan to spend up to two hours at our facility on your first visit.  

We are committed to making your visits with us as beneficial as possible for you and your family and 

because of this, anyone closely involved in your care is welcome to attend the visits in person or virtually. 

We invite you to complete the following prior to the visit: 

 fill out and return the attached Diabetes Center Welcome Assessment form so we may better 

understand your previous care and your current needs; 

 bring an accurate medication list or bring all your medicine packages and bottles to your visit; 

 bring all diabetes-related devices; 

 bring your insurance card and a current ID. 

We will let you know if we need your help getting records from your healthcare team or referring provider. 

Please feel free to bring any records that you feel might be helpful during this visit. 

We welcome you to our Central Peninsula diabetes community! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Central Peninsula Diabetes Center Team 

 

 

 


